
   YOUR COUNCIL NEEDS YOU! 

 

Councillor Vacancy for Dunsford Parish Council 

The Parish Council has a vacancy for a councillor 

due to the resignation of Cllr Matthews. The 

Council would like to thank him for his time on 

the Council. 

There has been no request from the Parish for an 

election, so the Council is free to co-opt a new 

member. 

If you are over 18 years old, have lived or worked 

in Dunsford for the last 12 months and are 

interested in joining the Parish Council, please 

contact the Clerk on 01392 811236 or by email 

dunsfordclerk@gmail.com for more details or just 

a chat about what is involved. 

Your official applications will need to be with the 

Clerk by Friday August 1st 2025 
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